
An Evening at the Theater
I’m at a bit of a quandary. On one hand I could put this post
in my personal blog. On the other hand I could put it in the
theater blog. I guess I will write it up and see where it
goes.

I just saw the WCCT’s very own Denver Henderson give his
performance as Samuel Clemens or as he is more commonly know
as Mark Twain. Denver has performed a Mark Twain monologue
many times, but this was my first chance to see it. I’m
kicking myself for not having the drive to see it at the
earlier performances. I missed out on a truly enjoyable time.

I’ve seen the Hal Holbrook version of Mark Twain on TV once or
twice, and I’ve seen a PBS special on the life of Mark Twain.
Denver has the mannerisms and timing of his subject down cold.
Since I am a fan of Mark Twain’s work, I have been exposed to
most if not all of the material from tonights performance.
There was nothing new. The wonderful thing about that is this.
This was 100+ year old stuff. It was as fresh, timely and as
humorous this evening as it must have been during Twain’s life
time.

My only complaint is that the show just wasn’t long enough. I
could have spent hours on end listening to the stories and
watching an actor I know become Mark Twain. Until the question
and answer period after the show, I wasn’t watching my friend
Denver on stage, I was watching Mark Twain. This show took me
back to the time of river boats and crooked politicians (Oh
wait, the politicians never left). I really want to go back.

I’ve been told that there will be another performance in the
spring.  I  would  strongly  recommend  that  if  you  see  it
advertised, clear the date. This is one performance you should
not miss. To paraphrase Mr Twain and Mr. Henderson, I just
like to hear him speak.
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